
 

At Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale Schools we are KIND: 
 

Kind and accepting 
Independent learners 

Never giving up 
Determined to be our personal best 

 
Under God’s guidance, we teach children the importance 

of kindness towards others, tolerance and mutual  
respect.  This empowers children to have the courage to 

achieve their personal best. 
 

Psalm 145:17 
‘The Lord is righteous in all his ways and kind in all his 

works’ 
 

Luke 2:40 
‘And the child grew and became strong; he was filled 

with wisdom…’  
 

We uphold these values through our golden rules: 
• Be ready  

• Be respectful 
• Be safe 
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The Carlton & Faceby and Bilsdale CE Federation Newsletter 

Friday 13th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had another busy week across the federation as the children have well and truly settled into the rou-
tines of their new classes.  KS1 had a brilliant time at the fun run on Tuesday and even managed to dodge the 
rain.  They lived out our vision by ‘never giving up’ and being ‘determined to be their personal best’. 

You have also received a letter this week explaining that Carlton & Faceby CE School will be inspected by   
SIAMS next week.  We’re looking forward to sharing all the wonderful things the children do with the inspec-
tor.  He will be around on the gate next Thurs-
day to speak with parents and carers. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. M. Scott   

Executive Headteacher  

Notes 

Letters 

If you still have your letter for the KS1 
trip please return them to the office 
ASAP.  Thank you. 

Collective Worship 
 

This week’s No Outsiders was all about the refugee Paralympic 
team—why not follow this link to find out 
more? https://no-outsiders-
assembly.blogspot.com/2024/09/paralympics-
refugee-team.html 

 

Safeguarding 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for the federation is Matthew 
Scott.  The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead for Bilsdale is 
Rachel Grundmann and for Carlton is Diane Jeffries.  The Safe-
guarding Lead Governor is John Ford. 

If you have concerns about the safety of a child please speak to 
one of the staff named above. If you have concerns outside of 
school hours, please follow this link to the North Yorkshire Safe-
guarding Children Partnership website. 

Awards 

Star of the Week—Lluna, Gene, Miles, Rocco,  
Thomas, Harry, Scarlett S, Jessica 

Kindness Award—Lydia, Scarlett K, Aurora, Fonzie 

Handwriting Award—George, Olivia, Lucia 

 

 

Awards 

Vision Award— Eva, Annie, Cruz, Jake 

Headteacher Hot Chocolate—Arthur, Alice, Ollie 

 

Times Table Rock Stars Awards 

 

Awards to follow! 

Attendance—our whole school  target 
is 96%.   

Bilsdale—100% 

Carlton—91.5% 

https://no-outsiders-assembly.blogspot.com/2024/09/paralympics-refugee-team.html
https://no-outsiders-assembly.blogspot.com/2024/09/paralympics-refugee-team.html
https://no-outsiders-assembly.blogspot.com/2024/09/paralympics-refugee-team.html
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/worried-about-a-child


News from the Classes 

 

Little Owls and Class 1 

We are truly settled in now and have enjoyed drawing, making music, singing some of our favourite 
songs and playing with our new friends. Reception have enjoyed starting their Rocket Phonics and in 
maths we have been learning about matching, sorting and comparing objects.  

We have all enjoyed learning more about being part our school community. We explored together what 
the word community means before going for a walk around the school to meet people who are there to 
help us. We asked each person to introduce themselves and explain what they do. We had great fun 
talking to Mr Scott in his Headteacher’s Office.   

 

Class 2 

We have had another busy week of learning in Class 2, lots of fun and great examples of our school vi-
sion in action. 

Monday was our first Forest School session. The children found and identified leaves and trees in our 
environment. They then collected natural materials to create woodland masks, learning simple thread-
ing and knotting skills. Mr Sims explained the importance of layering our clothing to keep us warm or 
cool us down, so please remember to pack lots of suitable clothing and footwear ready for our next 
session. On Tuesday we were lucky enough to attend the KS1 Fun Run event at Northallerton, where 
children from many other schools all took part in the run. The children certainly demonstrated our cur-
rent value of generosity, giving their kindness and encouragement to all taking part. Despite tired legs, 
the children ran with determination and smiles and were all proud of their achievements. 

In the classroom we have been identifying and discussing human and physical features as part of our 
‘Wonderful World’ unit and have begun basic map reading skills. In Science we have counted body parts 
and our story of ‘Grandad’s Island’ has been the stimulus for the use of preposition words in sentences. 
There has been some great discussion on how to stay safe online and we are all eager to continue our 
learning fun next week. 

 

Carlton and Bilsdale KS2 

KS2 have had a fantastic week of writing. All the children have fully engaged with our text ‘The Incred-
ible Book Eating Boy’ by a well-loved author Oliver Jeffers. They have worked through the first five 
plot points, word gathering with great enthusiasm and imagination. The Year 3 children have started to 
challenge themselves and it is wonderful to see Year 6 quickly adding their own original ideas and tech-
niques already showing what great ambassadors for writing they will be this year. The children have 
used similes, alliteration, and lots of action to show feeling. They have looked at onomatopoeia and 
selecting precise verbs. It is great to see how well they have engaged with the text and how quickly 
they are in the writing zone and enjoying themselves. Hopefully they all soon be devouring books and 
increasing their appetite for reading.  

This week has seen the start of our new history topic - ‘Invasion’. We revisited the causes and conse-
quences of the end of Roman rule in Britain and the impact of this, finding out that after the Romans 
left Britannia in AD 410, many towns fell into disrepair and the country became vulnerable to attack. 
This marked the beginning of a period of invasions from different groups: Picts and Scots from Scotland 
and Ireland; Anglo-Saxons from Germany, the Netherlands and Denmark; Vikings from Scandinavia and 
Normans from France. This time in history is called the early Middle Ages. The children are looking for-
ward to finding out more about Anglo Saxons next week.  



Diary Dates 

Thursday 19th 
September 

SIAMS inspection at Carlton & Faceby C&F families Letter sent 

Saturday 21st 
September 

Stokesley Show All n/a 

Monday 23rd 
September 

KS1 trip to Hartlepool Art Gallery KS1 Letter sent 

Thursday 26th 
September 

Reception and KS1 phonics evening Parents of Rec and KS1 
children 

Letter sent 

Thursday 26th 
September 

Stokesley School Y6 open evening Y6 Letter sent 

Friday 27th Sep-
tember 

Open Door art day All n/a 

Wednesday 2nd 
and Thursday 
3rd October 

Bikeability Y5/6 More info. to follow 

Friday 4th Octo-
ber 

Harvest Service, St Botolph's, 2pm. 

Families welcome. 

All More info. to follow 

Tuesday 8th Oc-
tober 

Girls’ football Team More info. to follow 

Tuesday 15th 
October 

Parent Teacher Consultations All More info. to follow 

Thursday 17th 
October 

Parent Teacher Consultations All More info. to follow 

Friday 25th Oc-
tober 

School closes for half term All n/a 

Monday 4th No-
vember 

School re-opens for children All n/a 

Amazon Wish Lists 

Thank you to everyone for their generous donations so far, they’ve really made a difference to 
our class libraries.  

Class 1 wish list—https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 2 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 3 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share 

 

Class 4 wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share 

 

Bilsdale wish list— https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share  

 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/38P02L2MODMMF?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3J2NFXCAPY3X0?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1D1LRFQKJAL0V?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/27YYASPC0H143?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/LP095CM3BW3V?ref_=wl_share




We’re Hiring! 

 

We have a vacancy for a General Teaching Assistant to join our team, for more information vis-
it the following link: https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/I/4689/0/437801/20078/
general-teaching-assistant-the-carlton-and-faceby-and-bilsdale-ce-federation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Events 

 

Tues 17th September - 8.05pm - CPR & Defib Training - Carlton Village Hall 

 

Friday 27th September - 7pm - The Odell singers at St Botolph’s  (see attached for more       
details) 

 

Saturday October 12th - Autumn Fair followed 
by pie & pea supper - Carlton Village Hall 

 

(If anyone is interested in helping please contact 
Sarah - sarahlee99@icloud.com . We are looking 
for preserves pickles/ crafts of any kind that can 
be sold/ cakes/ bric à brac plants or anything 
else that can be done as a stall. Also helpers on 
the day and help with the pie and pea supper.) 

 

Friday October 25th - Race Night  - Carlton    
Village Hall - more details to follow 

 

 

 

https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/I/4689/0/437801/20078/general-teaching-assistant-the-carlton-and-faceby-and-bilsdale-ce-federation
https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/I/4689/0/437801/20078/general-teaching-assistant-the-carlton-and-faceby-and-bilsdale-ce-federation


KS1 Fun Run 

 






